
 

 

 
 

            
Term 4, Week  2  

Friday 23 October, 2020 
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Mrs Balafoutis had organised two online 
drama productions of stories for the chil-
dren to view during the week as well as a 
challenging Trivia Quiz for each grade 
which were immensely popular. 
 
Despite being unable to hold our usual  
parade, our Character Portrayal Day was  
another exciting experience, stimulating 
the minds of students (and parents) to dress 
up as a favourite character and share a par-
agraph about that character with their 
peers. Some photos are included inside. 
 
The teachers of 
course, office staff 
and Executive all 
joined in to dress as 
their favourite char-
acter as well. Mr  
Aylmer and I were 
dubbed the King & 
Queen of the school 
while we welcomed 
students each morn-
ing, pictured here 
with Amber P (Y2). 
 
It was disappointing that parents could not 
join us but be assured the children did not 
miss out. 
 
The coming weeks are just as busy with 
Year 4 & Year 6 now able to attend a two 
day camp with an overnight stay at the  
Aussie Bush Camp on the central coast. 
Strict guidelines of course have enabled this 
excursion to proceed. 
 
Sue Bennett - Principal 

 
Principal’s Report 
 

Curious Creatures  

Wild Minds 
Book Week 2020 

19 - 23 October 
 
What a fabulous start to Book Week on Mon-
day with the sudden appearance of some 
very curious creatures - a 
huge red dragon, unicorn, 
gorilla, leopard, goat and 
crazy monster being 
amongst them There was 
also a huge White Rabbit, 
a wishing well and a  
enchanted garden door. 
 
All of this was designed to stimulate the  
curiosity of the students and I think it’s fair to 
say, this was hugely successful. The children 
were so excited on Monday morning and the 
atmosphere palpable.  
 
This continued throughout the week with 
some amazing inquiry tasks taking place in all 
classrooms around these curious creatures.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Book Week 2020 

 
BHPS Staff 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 
Piano 

 
Congratulations to Adam (Year 5) who received an 
Honour mark an A at the Australian Music Exami-
nation Board this year! 
 
Dr Petrova – Piano Teacher 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  

Merit Awards 
Week 1 

 
 

Kindergarten:  Luna H, Yahav K, Mishelle S,  
                  Aaron G, Daniel D, Esmee G,  
                  Claudia D, Ruby B 
 
Year 1:    Rachel K, Sophia V, Thomas D,  
                 Fiona I, Indianna P, Cole S,  
                 Sasha R, Celine G 
 
Year 2:   Daniel M, Jessie F, Eva-Maree H,  
                 Zerin A,  Katerina D, Layla C,  
                 Elijah B,  
 
Year 3:   Cailin L, Jordana G, Max S, Lily O,  
                Sophia R, Isabella P,  
 
Year 4:  Lola B, Annika D, Eamon E, Maya D, 
     Max P, Josh S 
 
 
Italian:  
Hunter E (YK), Coby H (Y2), Anastasia L (Y4), 
Taj O (Y6) 
 
 
Hebrew:   
Maya R (YK),  Leah M (Y1), Jake A, Jesse U 
(Y2),  Ashleigh K, Adam K, Sofia L, Luca R 
(Y3), Amy B, Jeremy S, Ziggy S, Bayley K 
(Y4), Demi D (Y5), Ori L (Y6) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Friday, 30th October, BHPS will be  
participating in National Bandanna Day in  
support of Canteen.  
 
Bandannas will be sold at recess on Wednes-
day and Thursday of Week 3.  All bandannas 
will be sold for $5.  
 
The money raised will be donated to Canteen, an 
organisation that helps young people  
impacted by cancer get access to programs, 
counselling and peer support. 
 
We look forward 
to seeing the 
students wear-
ing their colour-
ful  
bandannas on  
Friday 30th in 
support of such 
an important 
cause!  
 

 

  
WELCOME TO KIDS CLUB 

             Before Care, After Care and  
Holiday Club 

  
Kids Club is a fantastic Before and After 

School Care Centre in the grounds of 
Bellevue Hill Public School where your 

child/ren can come along with their 
friends for a morning or afternoon filled 
with sport, science activities, indoor and 

outdoor games and loads more. 
 

We also offer a fantastic Holiday Club 
Program each school holidays-look out 

for our program each term in Week 5. 
 

If you are interested in finding out more 
about Kids Club please visit our website 

at www.kidsclubosh.com.au 
 

If you are interested in enrolling please 
call or email the centre and we will send 
you the link to complete your Enrolment 

Form Online 
We have both permanent and casual 

bookings available. 
 

If you have any questions please call 
9369 3643 or email  

bellevuehill@kidsclubosh.com.au 
 

 

Bandanna Day  
Friday, 30th October 

http://www.kidsclubosh.com.au
mailto:bellevuehill@kidsclubosh.com.au

